
 

 

 
 
 

    
                    December 01, 2022 

To 
Surveillance Department 
BSE Ltd. 
Phiroze Jeejebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai-400 001                      
                                            SCRIP NO. 526133 

Dear Sir, 

Re:   Reply to Clarification sought on Movement in Price of the shares of the Company 

This has reference to dissemination on 01/12/2022 at the website of BSE regarding Clarification 
sought on Movement in Price. 

In this regard, we wish to inform you that there are no pending announcements of any material 
event, price sensitive information or any information/announcements required to disclose under 
Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, 
which has a bearing on the price movement of the shares of the Company. 

Kindly take the above on record. 

Thanking you 

Yours faithfully 

For Supertex Industries Ltd 

 

 

Director & CFO 
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